

Canadian Wheelchair Sports Association Association canadienne des sports en fauteuil roulant

December 12, 2017

Mayor Taneichi City of Misawa

Dear Mayor Taneichi,

Congratulations on being selected as one of only six "inclusive 2020 host towns" selected by the federal government of Japan.

Your willingness to adapt facilities to support of our training and competition requirements will ultimately provide residents of Misawa with facilities that will advance an inclusive society, using Tokyo 2020 as a catalyst. Your support to Team Canada through central government subsidies of key expenditures was an important factor in selecting Misawa for all of our training in Japan in the lead up to the Paralympic Games. Your support is greatly appreciated.

We will see you next year for our first of four visits to your beautiful city of Misawa.

Best regards,

Catherine Cadieux

C. Cadreiry

CFO